Annual Wisconsin Truck Driving Championship to be held after 2-year hiatus

Madison, WI - After almost 2 years without, the Wisconsin Motor Carriers Association will be hosting the
2022 Wisconsin Truck Driving Championship at Fox Valley Technical College in Appleton, Wl on May 20th
and 21st.

Started in 1937 to spotlight the skills of the trucking industry’s top drivers, the competition you will see is
designed to select all-around champions who are more than just good drivers. The participants have
spent multiple additional hours learning about their industry. They have studied the principles and
regulations pertinent to safe driving and the facts of first aid and firefighting.

To be eligible, a driver must have at least one year of driving experience and one year of totally accident-
free driving. Of course, most of the drivers entered have many years and many miles without accidents
and represent Wisconsin's finest professional drivers.

Drivers will be competing in 10 different classes including Straight Truck, 3-axle, 4-axle, 5-axle, Tank,
Flatbed, 5-axle Sleeper, and Twin Trailers. The winner of the Wisconsin Truck Driving Championship will
head to the National Truck Driving Championship in Indianapolis from August 16th to 19th.

The event includes free admission to spectators who will be able to see these drivers in action on the
course as well as participate in casino games, win prizes, purchase concessions and for the kids, a Family
Fun Zonel!



